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RESPONSES TO THE ORANGE COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 
Letter Dated December 29, 1999 
 
 
4-1 Noted. The text of the Draft SEIR acknowledges that ownership of the lift station is with the 

SCWC. 
 
4-2 The CPUC agrees that it is important that the Applicant coordinates with the OCSD. The 

CPUC understands that OCSD has been kept informed of the project and that the Applicant’s 
engineers, Tetra Tech, Inc., have met with OCSD staff on several occasions during the design 
of the water/sewer system regarding OCSD sewer issues. Coordination and cooperation should 
continue. 

 
4-3  Noted. The construction of the water transmission line will need to ensure the protection 

existing sewer facilities at all times. 


